
 
 

 

August 31, 2010 

 

 

Mr. Mike Straub 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

200 Madison Street 

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

 

RE:   GW-2010-0224 PGA/ACA Process Rulemaking - MEDA Versions 

 

Dear Mr. Straub: 

 

On behalf of the Missouri Energy Development Association (MEDA) natural gas utilities, this 

letter is in response to the Missouri Public Service Commission Staff (Staff) request to provide 

recommended changes to the proposed rules (4 CSR 240-3.242 and 4 CSR 240-40.011) 

discussed in the August 13
th
 workshop.  Thank you for this opportunity to provide recommended 

versions of these draft rules.   

 

Please find attached versions of the proposed rules with recommended changes accepted.  Word 

versions of these documents are being provided to you by e-mail to facilitate using ‘compare 

documents’ to track changes.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to e-mail me at 

Warren@missourienergy.org or call me at (573) 634-8678.  

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Warren T. Wood, PE 

President 
 

 

Attachments: 

Proposed Rule 4 CSR 240-3.242 - MEDA Version 

Proposed Rule 4 CSR 240-40.011 - MEDA Version 


